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EDITS BETWEEN DRAFT KANSAS FFY 2016-2019 STIP  

& 
KANSAS FFY 2016-2019 STIP  

 
 

1) Received one unfavorable comment from concerned Kansas citizen 
regarding project 177-64 KA-2368-01 which appears in Appendix B, page 
261.  No action was taken in the STIP document.  The comment received was 
forwarded to the appropriate KDOT personnel. 
 
No other comments were received and no edits to STIP content were made 
during the draft comment period of the FFY 2016-2019 STIP. 


